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Dallas Police to Accept Donation of K-9 bulletproof / stab proof vests 

 
On Sunday, December 8, 2013, at 2:00 pm, the Texas Kennel Club will be presenting the Dallas 
Police Department’s K-9 Unit with bulletproof and stab proof vests for our four legged K-9 partners. 
There will be a ceremony at the Dallas Market Hall located at 2200 Stemmons Fwy, Dallas, Texas.  
 
The Texas Kennel Club was founded in 1898. Their first show was on October 4, 1898 and was in 
connection with the Grand Opening of the People’s Great Carnival, the Thirteenth Annual 
Entertainment of the Texas State Fair and Dallas Exposition. The show was the First Grand Bench 
Show ever given in the Southwest with more than 400 dogs on exhibition. 
 
For more information please contact the Media Relations Unit at 214-671-4065. 
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